Hello SU Families,
 
What a week!  Thank you all for your patience and grace this week with the cyber security “snow days.”  In the case of a school closing, we will always put information on Snap! Connect.  If you don’t have an account, please call so we can get you the registration code you need to activate your account.  (Snap! is the same as SchoolCNXT, so if you had a SchoolCNXT account, you are good to go on Snap!).
 
A reminder that kids don’t have school Monday-Wednesday next week, so we will see everyone on Thursday!
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

